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7" May 2020

Dear Children, Parents and Families,

As you know, tomorrow would have been a day of national celebration to commemorate the 75
anniversary of VE Day (Victory in Europe) in World War II. | know that many of you will continue to mark
the day whilst still following the current rules in place regarding social distancing. | believe that, whilst
we are still dealing with the issues with Covid19, we can look at VE Day as a reminder of how our
communities overcame much adversity in the past. We will keep working together and | am sure that
sooner rather than later we will be able to come back to some sort of normality.

| would again like to pay tribute to the amazing staff in our schools who are doing all they can to support
our families and provide home learning opportunities. | would also like say a huge thank you to all of you
that have been so supportive of our regular letters, videos and bedtime stories. In particular, the extra
foreign languages stories each evening this week have been really popular with both parents and
children. Tonight will be the final instalment of Fantastic Mr Fox and over the next two evenings we have
extra stories in Italian and Bengali.

It does looks like we will be enjoying better weather this weekend and | therefore hope that you are able
to enjoy it. Please stay safe and take care of each other.

Best wishes,

Paul Harris
CEO of The Tapscott Leaming Trust
Executive Head Teacher of Curwen Primary School
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